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On 9 June the DFSI released for consultation its “Property NSW” draft Restructure 
Management Plan (RMP) to affected units from within the DFSI Property & 
Housing Group, Sydney Harbour Foreshore Authority (SHFA) and Public Works 
(Facilities Management). 

The consultation period was originally closing this Thursday 23 June. However, 
Management has agreed to extend the consultation period into next week (exact 
time to be confirmed) for this particular RMP due to its complexity, the number of 
roles affected and the fact we are still seeking feedback from members. 

The purpose of this bulletin is to ask PSA members in those affected units to 
please submit any feedback or questions that they may have on this 
RMP directly to PSA Industrial Advocate, Matthew Drake-Brockman 
mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au by 5pm Thursday 23 June. 
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